
ETUC and ITUC write protest letter to government
 Romania 

The European and global trade union confederations (ETUC and ITUC) have written to the Romanian 
government to protest against the decision not to implement a pay increase for public sector workers. 
The letter also challenges the government on anti-union statements and threats to remove the right of 
trade unions to collect membership fees through check-off. EPSU also wrote to the government along 
similar lines in January and followed up this letter in March – with no reply received so far to either letter. 
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